
From: Ravi Sandhu
To: Ravi Sandhu
Cc: Ravi Sandhu
Subject: Coronavirus adjustments to CS 6393, Spring 2020
Date: Wednesday, March 18, 2020 7:16:19 PM

Dear CS6393 Students:
 
As you are no doubt aware UTSA has announced significant adjustments to Spring 2020 classes. 
Spring Break has been extended by one week, and all remaining classes will be online.  Please keep
track of announcements on the class website https://profsandhu.com/cs6393_s20/
 
I will shortly post the arrangements for online lectures.  My intent is to deliver the lectures
asynchronously for students on demand.  I am currently investigating how best to arrange this.
 
Assignment 1 due date has been extended to March 30, 2020.
 
I will miss the face-to-face interaction of this class.  Nevertheless we will ensure that the overall
learning objectives of the class are met, and your academic progress is not compromised.
 
Please acknowledge receipt of this email by replying to his message.  Feel free to raise any
questions, comments or concerns you have to me via email.
 
Sincerely,
-- Prof. Ravi Sandhu
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